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May 31, 2017

Addendum #01
General Contractor Services 

for The Lathrop House Relocation Project

To All Respondents, 

Please carefully review the structural drawings below and incorporate the information into your proposal that is due to 
the San Mateo County Project Development Unit on June 27, 2017 at 2:30pm. Respondents submitting proposals that 
do not reflect the information provided below may be deemed non-responsive and not accepted by the County.

Note that the footing embedment has been increased to 42 inches instead of the 30 inches that was noted in the 
superseded structural drawings. Thanks  

Sam Lin – Manager

Project Development Unit

1402 Maple Street

Redwood City, CA 94063

650-369-4766

slin@smcgov.org
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